Hebron News Update

il
Friday 8t March

Today is the last chance for ladies to sign up for the Spring Ladies Night which takes place
on Saturday 16th March at 7.30pm, where we will have an opportunity to paint a spring-
themed ceramic — there are a variety of options like mugs, vases, ornaments ranging in
price around the £15 mark. It's an ideal opportunity to bring along a friend for some
fellowship and to hear a little bit about the Christian faith from one of the ladies. Final
numbers will be confirmed with the ceramics supplier on 9th March so book today — you
can sign up at www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/crafts or use the “book now” option on the
church app. (Download the app from www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/hubb)

On Wednesday evening this week we held our Annual General Business Meeting (AGM) at
which we heard an update on the church’s strategy for supporting and developing local and
global Mission; a review of the church’s financial position for the past year and the year to
come; an update on our charity structure and the switch across to becoming a SCIO
(Scottish Charitable Incorporated Organisation); a report from Fiona of the recent work in
the toddler and mainly music groups; and an encouraging epilogue from Philippians 1 by
Jonny. Documents provided at the AGM included the Annual Accounts and the Annual
Ministry reports: a brief update from 21 different ministries and groups currently running in
the church. The slide presentations and the Annual Ministry reports are available to view on
our website now under Latest News.

» Also at the AGM a formal vote was taken, which unanimously appointed Derek Leith
as a Trustee of the church.

This Sunday, in the morning service Jonny will continue our series of studies in Exodus and
we will be sharing communion together. Do join us at 11am for that service and remember
that you can come early to join the weekly prayer meeting in the side hall at 10.30am.

In the evening this Sunday, Derek will be continuing our study in Titus at 6.30pm.
All mid-week activities will be running as normal in the coming week but no Home Groups

meet this week as we will have our monthly prayer time on Wednesday at 7.30pm in the
church.

Every Blessing,
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